MONDAY
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

WEEKEND
WEEKEND

Work

Personal

Family

Friends

Ministry

General

* Pray through your

* What has been

* Thank God for the

* What are you and

* What is God calling

* Share with God what

week’s appointments.
* Pray for your work
responsibilities for
this week.
* Make a list of your
colleagues and keep
it in your journal
* Pray for the first 5
colleagues.

living in your heart
recently? Pray through
the list.
* Where did you
experience God this
week?
* Where did you NOT
experience God this
week?
* Pray through your
goals and plans for
this month.

joys your family is
experiencing.
* Share with God the
challenges your family
is experiencing.
* Pray that your
family will rely on God
for everything.
* Focus on members
that have yet to
commit to God.

your friends
celebrating?
* What do you and
your friends need
help with?
* Make a list of your
friends and keep it in
your journal.
* Pray for the first 5
friends.

you for?
* Where is God
sending you?
* Pray for clarity in
knowing where you
can serve God?
* Pray for someone
who is ministering to
you.

you need from your
prayer time.
* Share with God what
you desire from your
time with Him.
* Write out Scripture.
Matthew 6:5-18.
Make notes of what
speaks to you.
* If God knows
everything, why
should I pray?
Share your thoughts
with God and ask
for His answer.
* Spend time in silent
prayer.

Country

Dreams

Scripture

Church

Growth

* What in our country

* Share with God the

* Pray through

* What are the

* In the past month,

is destressing you?
* What in our country
can you thank God
for?
* Pray for good values
and principles in our
country.
* Pray that our
country will be filled
with men and women
who honour Him.

dreams that excite
you.
* Share with God the
dreams that frighten
you.
* Ask God to reveal
the dreams He has
for you.
* Write them down.

Psalm 37.
* Write out the verses
that speak to you.
* Ask for more
clarification where
needed.
* What is God’s will for
you, when you read
this scripture?

blessings in your
church, you can
thank God for?
* What are the
challenges in your
church, you can ask
God for?
* Pray for your
church’s leadership
(by name if you can).

how have you grown
as a person and
disciple?
* What are you
struggling with as a
person and a disciple?
* Share with God what
you find challenging
when it comes to
prayer. How can you
grow in this area?
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TUESDAY
TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY
FRIDAY

WEEKEND

Work

Personal

Family

Friends

Ministry

Growth

* Pray through your

* What has been living

* Thank God for the

* What are you and

* What is God calling

* In the past month,

week’s appointments.
* Pray for your work
responsibilities for
this week.
* Pray for the
projects you are
currently working
on.

in your heart
recently? Pray
through the list.
* Where did you
experience God this
week?
* Where did you NOT
experience God this
week?
* Pray for the sins and
temptations you are
battling with.

joys your family is
experiencing.
* Share with God the
challenges your family
is experiencing.
* Pray for those
things with which
your family needs
encouragement.
* How can you serve
your family?

your friends
celebrating?
* What do you and
your friends need
help with?
* Pray for your
friends and their
relationship with God.
* Focus on the friends
who don’t know God
personally.

you for?
* Where is God
sending you?
* Pray for the people
you minister to.
* Pray for honest
connections with
God, and loving
lasting relationships
with Him.

how have you grown
as a person and
disciple?
* What are you
struggling with as a
person and a disciple?
* Share with God your
biggest character
flaw.
* What are you willing
to give to change
this into the person.
You believe God
wants you to be?
* How are you going
to start changing
this practically?
* Ask God for
guidance,
discernment and
grace in this process.

Praise

World

Enemies

Gratitude

General

* Listen to the song

* Pray through the

* Ask God to show

* Start a list of things

* Ask God to show

“So Will I (100 Billion
X)” from Hillsong
United.
* Write down the
lyrics.
* Make notes of what
speaks to you.
* Are there any
scriptures it reminds
you of?

headlines of world
news of the last
month.
* Afghanistan—one of
the least reached
countries in the
world..
* Albania—Scripture
translation, religious
literature and
Christian radio.

you whom you fear,
judge or resent.
* Ask God to show
you whom you
tolerate, pity or look
down upon.
* Ask God to change
your heart towards
these people.

for which you are
grateful.
* Write 10 things you
want to thank God
for. Be specific.
* Adore God for who
He is and what He
does.

you what “Praying
without Ceasing”
looks like.
* Share your feelings
on fasting with God.
* What is God placing
on your heart in
regards to fasting.

MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY
THURSDAY

FRIDAY

WEEKEND
WEEKEND

Work

Personal

Family

Friends

Ministry

Praise

* Pray through your

* What has been living

* Thank God for the

* What are you and

* What is God calling

* W—Wait upon the

week’s appointments.
* Pray for your work
responsibilities for
this week.
* Pray for your
growth as employee
and person in the
work environment.

in your heart
recently? Pray
through the list.
* Where did you
experience God this
week?
* Where did you NOT
experience God this
week?
* Pray for your
marriage, relationship
or lack there of.

joys your family is
experiencing.
* Share with God the
challenges your family
is experiencing.
* Pray that your
family will show each
other love.
* Pray that it will be
easier to give and
serve in love.

your friends
celebrating?
* What do you and
your friends need
help with?
* Pray for your
friends health and
fitness.
* Pray for friends who
don’t have good
health and fitness.

you for?
* Where is God
sending you?
* Pray for specific
projects you are
busy with.
* Pray that people will
come to know Christ
through your
ministry..

Lord (Close your
eyes and breath)
* O—Offer your life
as a living sacrifice
(Commit to your walk
with the Lord)
* R—Rest in His presence (Close your
eyes and be with
Him.)
* S—Sing unto Him
(Choose a song and
listen to it on repeat.
You can also sing it a
few times)
* H—Humble yourself
before Him
(Acknowledge your
need of Christ)
* I—Intimacy with
God (Share your
thoughts and
feelings with Him)
* P—Pleasing Him
(Express your love
for Him)

Dreams

Scripture

Church

Growth

Country

* Share with God the

* Pray through

* What are the

* In the past month,

* What n our country

dreams that excite
you.
* Share with God the
dreams that frighten
you.
* Share with God
which of your
dreams feel too big
for you. What
feelings are triggered
by the dream?

Colossians 3:12-17
* Write out the
passage.
* Ask for more
clarification where
needed.
* What is God’s will for
you, when you read
this scripture?

blessings in your
church, you can
thank God for?
* What are the
challenges in your
church, you can ask
God for?
* Pray that your
church will give a
faithful witness to
your community.

how have you grown
as a person and
disciple?
* What are you
struggling with as a
person and a disciple?
* Share with God your
feelings on your
comfort zone.
* When do you grow
as a person and
disciple?

is destressing you?
* What in our country
can you thank God
for?
* Pray for servant
leaders who love the
things God loves.
* Pray for leaders who
are humble and put
others first.
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WEDNESDAY
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Personal
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Ministry

Country

* Pray through your

* What has been living

* Thank God for the

* What are you and

* What is God calling

* C—Conviction of sin

week’s appointments.
* Pray for your work
responsibilities for
this week.
* Pray for the
challenges you are
facing at work.

in your heart
recently? Pray
through the list.
* Where did you
experience God this
week?
* Where did you NOT
experience God this
week?
* Pray for specific
decisions you need
to make..

joys your family is
experiencing.
* Share with God the
challenges your family
is experiencing.
* Pray that your
family will live so
others can admire
their character and
spiritual walk with
God.

your friends
celebrating?
* What do you and
your friends need
help with?
* Pray for your
friends schedules and
quiet time with the
Lord.
* May they have good
balance.

you for?
* Where is God
sending you?
* Pray for those at
the end of their
rope.
* Pray that they will
find their way to
you, so you can
serve them.

(Confess the sins
our country
commits)
* O—Outpouring of
God’s Spirit (ask
that God will pour
out His heart to
everyone in this
country)
* U—Understanding
(Ask that we will
hear and follow God’s
voice)
* N—News (Pray
through the news
headlines)
* T—Truth to prevail
(ask that truth will
be spoken in love)
* R—Righteous
Leaders (Pray that
our leaders will follow
God)
* Y—Yourself (Pray
that change will start
with you)

World

Enemies

Gratitude

General

Praise

* Pray through the

* Ask God to show

* Add 10 things you

* Share with God

* Sit somewhere

headlines of world
news of the last
month.
* Algeria—Praise God
for growth in
Christian faith,
Reconciliation
efforts.
* Andorra—Biblical
Christianity struggles
to maintain a
foothold.

you whom you fear,
judge or resent.
* Ask God to show
you whom you
tolerate, pity or look
down upon.
* Ask that they will
have a living
relationship with God.
That they will know
Him, follow and obey
Him.

want to thank God
for, to your
gratitude list.
Be specific.
* Bless God through
your service. Ask
God where you can
serve Him and do so
with a joyous heart..

where and what you
learned about prayer.
* Ask God to reveal
to you which
teachings are right
and which do not
serve Him.
* Ask God to reveal
to you who can be a
good prayer
accountability
partner.

outside.
* Share with God what
you hear, what you
feel, what you see,
what you smell, what
you can taste, what
you experience.
* Thank God for your
senses and the day
He has created.

